SCONE LADIES GOLF 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Scone Lady Golfers are looking forward to a calm day for golf having endured arduous conditions in recent weeks. On Thursday September 24 golf was reduced to 9 holes with Marie Murray having the best result to that point. Last Thursday the ladies played an 18 hole stroke and it was the 8th Monthly Medal and 8th putting round for the season. The conditions started reasonably but rapidly deteriorated with wind gusts of 60 km/h as the players turned, coupled with some rain. The winner was Ruth Wallace with 76 nett on a countback from Robyn Murray. Ruth also took home the NTP on the 2nd/11th and Robyn had the least putts with 26. Balls were won by Robyn Murray 76, Narelle Rutter, Elizabeth Kevans, Jo Brown 77 and Sarah Howey 79. Welcome to Claire Dalziel who didn’t select the best day to debut at Scone Golf, but along with everyone else showed commitment to the game in completing 18 holes. 
On Saturday three regulars played a stableford event in milder conditions with Lyn Banks having a very good back nine of 20 points to win with 35 points. Sally Archibald was runner up whilst Julie Leckie had to try and adjust from the recently played courses in Portugal! All lady members and visitors are welcome in the weekly stableford competition, so those looking to improve their golf with a second 18 holes, or those who can’t play midweek can get a game by placing your name on the timesheet at the club. On Monday the always interesting event, mixed foursomes, was played over 27 holes. (The men hit off on the odd numbered holes and the ladies on the even numbered holes, playing one ball with alternate hits.) The champions and scratch winners were Ross and Lyn Banks with 125, the runners up were Paul Smart and Sue Watts and the nett winners were Charlie and Pam Manning with 112 ¾.
Today Thursday October 10 an 18 hole stableford for the Sarah Howey Trophy will be held, and it will be round 2 of the Sue and Alan Watts Trophy. With the introduction of daylight saving the playing time will be 8am for 8.30am. The AGM will be held at 4pm.
Next Thursday an 18 hole stableford will be played and the second round of the Marg Marshall Fourball Knockout will be contested for those still involved.
Players are reminded that the Presentation Night has been moved to Saturday November 23, so keep this date free. 




